
March 2025

Works notice: Friday 21 March 2025
Out of hours work on Lambie Dew Drive
From Friday 21 March 2025 for approximately two weeks, road excavation and rectification 
works are occurring on Lambie Dew Drive between 9pm to 5am, weekdays only. 

RPA Hospital Redevelopment

More information

The health, safety and wellbeing of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority. 
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team via email 
RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au or phone (02) 9978 5901.

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these important works. 

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team
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Key impacts

• Out of hours works occurring between
9pm to 5am, Monday to Friday

• RPA Hospital loading dock bay 5 and 6 and
level 1 ramp closed during work hours

• Lambie Dew Drive road closure

• Traffic controllers on site

• Possible noise, dust and vibration with
mitigation measures in place
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RPA Hospital loading dock

To minimise impact to RPA Hospital loading dock 
users, work will occur outside regular construction 
hours, between 9pm to 5am, Monday to Friday. 

RPA Hospital loading dock bays 5 and 6 and the level 1 
ramp will be closed during this time.

There may be some noise, dust and vibration from 
these works and there are monitors and dust 
mitigation measures in place. 

A traffic control plan is in place and there will be traffic 
controllers on site to help people navigate the space. 
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